


DUST DISEASES TRIBUNAL OF NEW SOUTH WALES

ADVICE TO PRACTITIONERS

(No. 2 of 2015)

TRIBUNAL ENQUIRIES

All practitioners should note that the preferred method of contact with the Tribunal registry for enquiries is email. 

The Tribunal’s email address is:

dust_diseases_tribunal@agd.nsw.gov.au

Emails sent to this address can be actioned by all registry staff thus alleviating the risk that an email will be sent to an individual officer who is out of the office. Under no circumstances should an email be addressed to an individual officer of the Tribunal.

In addition, practitioners are requested:

· To copy all other parties into the email unless there are exceptional circumstances (identified by the solicitor on record) or the enquiry does not relate to a specific matter;

· NOT to post or fax copies of correspondence or other material already sent by email.
In order to afford fairness to all parties, only in exceptional circumstances, as determined by the Registrar, will the Registrar accept phone calls from practitioners regarding particular cases pending in the Tribunal.
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